
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
GREENVILLE COUNTY, 

SOUTH CAROLINA 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the County Council 

of Greenville County (the “County Council”) in Council Chambers located at 301 University 
Ridge in Greenville, South Carolina on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 beginning at 6:00 p.m. (or 
at such later time after other public hearings are concluded).  

 
 The purpose of such public hearing is to receive comments regarding an ordinance 
authorizing the execution and delivery by the County of an Amendment to the Agreement for the 
Development of Joint County Industrial and Business Park (2010 Park) between Greenville 
County and Anderson County, dated as of December 1, 2010, so as to enlarge the boundaries of 
such Joint County Industrial Park to include one or more parcels of property located in 
Greenville County and other matters relating thereto. 
 

At the public hearing, taxpayers and residents of Greenville County and other interested 
persons who appear will be given an opportunity to express their views for or against the 
ordinance. 
 

Greenville County, South Carolina 
By:  Bob Taylor 
 Chairman, Greenville County Council 
 
By: Joseph Kernell 
 County Administrator, Greenville County 
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